
 

 

 

Catholic Schools Office invites parents  
on a mini-pilgrimage 

  

 

  

 

 

Walking the Way  
 
    

  

 

Winter Walkabout: 4 July. 9.30am-2pm 
 

Parents are invited to recharge, physically and 

spiritually, with a winter walkabout through stunning 

national parkland on the Central Coast, known for its 

hiking trails and Aborginal engravings. We will have an 

Aborginal educator as a guide, and our 

Catholic reflections will be inspired by the land and 

Australia’s first peoples.  

  

Meet 9.30am, Thursday 4 July, at Girrakool Picnic Area. 

Flexible departure time: 2pm. The day includes guided 

walk and reflection, sausage sizzle lunch and time for 

individual quiet time in a bush setting. This is a free 

event. Bring your walking shoes and a water bottle. 

  

Enquiries & RSVP: Jo Spek 

jo.spek@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
 

  

 


